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PRESS RELEASE 
 
No:259/2008 
 
Date: 29th October 2009 
 

Winston Churchill Avenue – Planting of Palm Tree (Traffic Accident) 
 
A contractor is to carry out works to plant a palm tree at Winston Churchill Avenue 
opposite the Shell Petrol station.  In order to allow these works to proceed, the dual 
carriageway will be reduced to one lane only along the area of the works which will 
be demarcated with traffic cones and barriers.  Vehicular traffic flow will remain at all 
times.  Temporary road works signs will be placed to advice drivers as they approach 
the works area.  These works are programmed to start as from 08.00 hrs on Saturday 
1st November 2008 until late evening of Sunday 2nd November 2008. 
 
The Government regrets for any inconveniences these works may cause. 
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